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Crispin Collins Appointed to OCCDL Executive Committee

Orange County Coalition for Diversity in the Law
02.03.2023
 

Sheppard Mullin associate Crispin Collins was appointed to the 2023 executive board of the Orange County
Coalition for Diversity in the Law (“OCDDL”) where he will serve as Board Secretary. He also chairs OCCDL’s
Pipeline Committee, which oversees outreach to and programs for law students.

Collins is a member of the firm’s Business Trials Practice Group where he represents clients in state and federal
court, before state and federal administrative agencies and in various forms of alternative dispute resolution.
He is an Orange County native and is dedicated to serving his community, particularly through pro bono work. In
2021 he was the recipient of the Wiley W. Manuel Certificate for Pro Bono Legal Services from the California
Lawyers Association.

Founded in 2004, OCCDL is committed to increasing diversity and inclusion in the Orange County legal
community. Its efforts start with local law school students and continue through the promotions of member
practitioners.
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